
AUGUST 2022

Hello Members, Hello Members, 
The summer is flying by! We have several great 
things going on in August, though. Mark your 
calendar for the 70s night on Saturday, August 
6th. Everyone should dress up in their 70s style 
and join us for a groovy night of music, drinks, 
and food. We are also having prime rib every 
Friday night. Please make reservations today. 
I hope to see all of your faces up here often in 
August! Lets make it a great month at the HCC!

Thank you!

Jeana Jeana 
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Where has the summer gone?  It’s already August.  Teachers and students are gearing up for the new 
school year.  High School golf will be starting soon for the girls in Missouri, and both boys and girls 
in Illinois.  And the golf staff will be transitioning.   Charlie, Preston, and Rilee will be heading back to 
college.  They are being replaced by Devin, Olivia, and Augustus and maybe a couple others.  

The club was spectacular during the Steamboat Scramble.  Congratulations to everyone involved on 
an excellent event.  The volunteer effort was extraordinary, and the profits were a nice bonus.

There will be sales going on in the Pro Shop this month.  Hats, headcovers, and tumblers are $10 off.
All Ladies clothing is half price, including the recent arrival of Cutter and Buck.

You’ll notice some great looking new Ping bags, and a Ping Fitting system will be delivered soon.   

The Tuesday night scramble has reached the point where you must play.  The blind skin is worth close 
to $1200.  Get a partner.  A big payday is possible.  

I’m incredibly proud of our PGA Jr League team.  They’ve made great strides this year.  Alena and Luka 
Gilmore, Jaxson Jones, and Max and Ella Ricker recently took home trophies from a Junior event held 
at HCC, and Alena fired a personal best at Deer Run in Hamilton.  The future is bright.

Let’s have a great August!

Best Wishes,
Mark ChristensenMark Christensen

Join Us and Bring A Friend to Our Upcoming Events:Join Us and Bring A Friend to Our Upcoming Events:

Aug 4: Mens golf 1 pm
Aug 6: Era night 70’s
Aug 7: Family golf 4 pm
Aug 10: Investment Club 9:30 am
Aug 11: Mens golf 1 pm, 
                Ladies golf 5:00 pm 
Aug 12: Pairs and spares 5:30 pm,  
                Nutrition Center tournament 
                tee off 11 am 
Aug 14: Mike and Jay 27 hole 
                tournament 
Aug 17: Ladies Lunch 
Aug 18: Mens golf 1 pm 
Aug 20: Club Championship 
Aug 21: Club Championship 
Aug 25: Mens golf scramble 1 pm 
Aug 26: Pairs and spares 5:30 pm 
Aug 27: Swing and Splash
Sep 4th and 5th: Bombay Tournament
                                 Labor Day Weekend! 

Clay Walker Clay Walker 
Teeing off at the HCC


